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Stephen Kerry

PhD Candidate

School of Social Science

University of Newcastle

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to you to express my concern over the proposed changes to Higher Education by the Nelson Review in this country.

I demand that you do not allow this legislation to be passed.

Although I currently near to end of my university education, I believe strongly in the continual support of higher education as an invaluable service to all Australians. 

Any legislation that proposes changes that ultimately will lead to very real problems for access to education for all Australians needs to be defeated.

The undermining of the higher education system in this country by the Howard goverment must stop here.

Thank for your time.

Sicnerely,

Stephen Kerry

PhD Candidate

School of Social Science

University of Newcastle
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